
The city parents’ committee has created a new chat-group
in the messenger Signal named “Parents Trier“.
It is aimed at all interested parents in and around Trier.
Anyone who would like to have a lively exchange, ask questions, give
each other tips or just want to get in touch with other parents from their city
is warmly invited.
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